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Newsletter – 31st March 2023 
 

This half-term’s value is Justice 
 
Headteacher’s Message 
This week sees the end of a very busy and exciting term at All Saints. It has been so lovely to see you all 
again and especially how well the children are progressing since I last saw them all back in December 
2021!  
 
We have had lots of visitors this week, working with children and parents and offering support where 
it’s needed. Teachers have been busy reviewing and updating IEP’s and we held our 3rd ‘Caffeine and 
catch up session’ with Mrs Shale to support parents with this process.   
 
We have had another lovely visit from our school chaplain, Maryanne, who has been working with the 
Worship team to enhance their role in our Easter service.   
 
Finally, it was lovely to see so many of you at our Easter service in church and then the be able to 
welcome you back to school to share lunch with your child/children.  This was especially exciting as we 
have never been able to offer this before.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your warm welcome back to All Saints this 
term, it really does feel like I have never been away!  
 
Please enjoy the Easter break with your families and take time to think about the true meaning of 
Easter. We look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 17th April.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Scott  
 

 
Prayer for the Week 

 

Lord Jesus, 
 

we give thanks for your life, death, and resurrection. 
We thank you for your love 

and for giving us the chance to have eternal life. 
We pray that you will help us to remember your sacrifice 

and to follow you with our hearts always. 
 

Amen. 
 



Easter Service/Family Lunch 
Well done to the children who did a fabulous job of telling the 
Easter story through song, dance and even a bit of cheer leading!  
They have been practising so hard over the past few weeks and 
I’m sure you will agree that it paid off.   
 
Thank you to Reverend Delphine for taking the time to join us – it 
is always such a joy for her to be involved in our services and even 
more so this time given her recent ill health.  We were also very 
grateful to Maryanne – our school chaplain – for joining us and 
also for her work with the children this term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Unfortunately, the weather was not kind to us today however, it was a 
wonderful way to round off a very busy half term!  The children had a lovely 
time searching for the eggs and were delighted to exchange them for a 
chocolate egg!  A huge thank you to the PTA and Tesco for donating the eggs – 
the children were certainly very pleased with them. 

 
 



P.T.A. Easter Draw 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated chocolate 
and bought tickets for our draw.  With your help we had 8 
lovely prizes and raised an amazing £230 which will go 
towards buying the nice little extras for the children. 
 
The Easter Draw Winners are: Lucy, George G, Lydia & 
Hermione, Leo x2, Charlie, Travis and Jenson 
 
Well done – and again a massive thank you from us.  
Have a lovely Easter. 
 
The P.T.A. 
 
 

After School Clubs, as detailed below, will continue after the Easter 
holidays – to book your child a place please email the office.   
 
Each session costs £2 and you will need to book for the half term block 
in advance however, should you require a space as a one off/at short 
notice please contact Mrs Stones.   
 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis. Please note that if you would like to attend Cooking Club you will be required to provide the 
ingredients for each week’s recipe. 
   
Once your child’s place for the after school club/s of your choice has been confirmed payment needs to 
be made, on ParentPay, within 7 days or the space may be allocated to the next child on the waiting 
list.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Monday 

3.15-4pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 - 4pm 

 

 
 

Wednesday  
3.15-4.15pm 

 

 

Singing Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 
3.15-4pm 

 
Thursday 

3.15-4.15pm 



School Meals 
Due to inflation and the ever increasing costs of food, from Monday 17th April the cost of a school meal 
will be increasing to £2.70.  Whilst this is far from ideal we have done our best to ensure the increase 
was kept as low as possible given that the suggested increase was to £2.83. 
 
I am sorry this isn't better news but hope you understand that we have done our best to ensure the 
increase was kept as low as possible. 
 
Should you wish to order school meals for the week we return – please do so by 10pm on Wednesday 
12th April. 
 
Breakfast Club 
For those who may need an early start in the mornings, our Breakfast Club starts at 8am and costs £4 
per session.  If you know your requirements in advance please message Mrs Stones on Dojo to book in 
however, it is equally fine to simply turn up on the day.  In addition, if you require an occasional earlier 
start before 8am this too can be arranged with Mrs Stones. 
 

This Week’s Thunk is ….. 
 

Is it ever right to bully a bully? 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Sparrows – Talia for super focus in phonics  

and fantastic effort in writing 
 

Doves – Charlie for his excellent progress this half term 
 

Eagles – Ollie for always having a friendly face,  

works hard and is fair to everyone  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Dojo Certificates 
 

 

Doves – Archie, Areeba, Farah, Lucy and Seb 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Important Dates for your Diary 
Monday 03rd – Friday 14th April – Easter holiday 
Monday 01st May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 04th May – School Shut for Local Elections 
Monday 08th May – Extra Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation 
Monday 29th May – Friday 02nd June – Half term 
Friday 09th June - Circus Skills Workshop (whole school) 
Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th June – Kingswood Residential (Eagles) 
Friday 23rd June – INSET day 
Wednesday 5th July – Game of colours workshop (whole school) 
Tuesday 25th July – last day of term 
 
Class Dojo 
To help your messages get to the correct person, please refer to the list below: 
Safeguarding concerns – Mrs Scott 
School dinners, After School Club, Appointments & Absences - Mrs Stones (Office) 
Learning or Behavioural Concerns - Class Teachers   
Special Educational Needs – Mrs Shale 
Breakfast Club - Please send Mrs Stones a Dojo message 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Term starts: Monday 17th April 

May Day: Monday 1st May 

Half term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Inset Day: 23rd June 

Term ends: Tuesday 25th July 

Holiday: Wednesday 26th July – Friday 01st September 



 

 
 

 


